



Friday 5th November 2021

Re: Parent Consultation Meetings

Dear Parents

At Fern House School we believe it is extremely important to communicate regularly about your child's progress. We also believe that providing opportunities to speak with the team, talk through expectations and share information is vital to a successful school placement. We are providing an opportunity for this through Parent Consultations. Our Autumn Parent Consultations will be held over a week to enable all parents to attend at their convenience. Parents consultation week is from Monday 22nd November until Friday 26th November.

Your child's academic and personal development progress and targets will be shared with you before this meeting so that you can contribute to and understand their overall attainment.

We are now able to offer **onsite face to face consultations with your child's teacher and team**. However, we can also offer the consultations via a phone call or Zoom virtual meeting if this is more convenient for you.

Please complete the slip attached with your preferred day and time. Your child's class teacher will contact you to confirm your allocated time and we will do our best to ensure you get the date and time that is the most suitable for you. Please note that we are allowing for 15 minutes per consultation.

We look forward to speaking with you.

Yours sincerely

Zoe Hussain Executive Headteacher

My preferred consultation day and time is (please tick)





Day

Monday 22 nd	Tuesday 23rd	Wednesday	Thursday 25th	Friday 25th
November	November	24th November	November	November

Time

3:00pm	3:15pm	3:30pm
4:00pm	4:15pm	4:30pm

I cannot arrange the parent consultation phone call for any of these times and I will arrange another time with the Class Teacher (please tick the box below).
Child's Name
Signed